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The Naperville Noon Lions has sponsored this Leader Dog in training. Her name is 

Cheyenne and she is a  Lab/Golden Retriever mix who is currently being socialized 

and learning manners in Illinois. After socialization, she will move onto training to 

be a Leader Dog for the Blind.
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Council Chair Speaks: 

  
 
Lions of MD-1, 
 
We are in a new year, and a new decade, 
2020!    As I write this, we are down 149 
members in the Multiple District for this 
Lions Year and we have lost 10 clubs, 
with only one new one added.  It is vital 
that we keep our membership up in order 
to provide the services that our 
communities need.  Do your clubs have 
a membership committee with a plan on 
recruiting members?  Do you recruit new 
members at your service events?  If you 
identify a potential new member, do you 
invite them to participate in a service 
activity?  Membership increases do not 
just happen. It takes effort by a lion, or 
group of lions to make it happen. Lions 
are still the best kept secret in many parts 
of our state.  I would like all of you to 
change that.  The more people know 
what we do, the more likely they will join 
us. 
 
February is Childhood Cancer 
Awareness Month.  Does your club have 
an activity in support of this focus area?  
MD1 has reported 1,160 service activities 
in MyLion impacting 259,256 people, or 
17 people served per member.  Only 

50% of our district have reported over 
100 activities for the year.  I know it is 
much higher than that.  Our true impact 
is probably closer to a half of a million 
people served in Illinois.  LCI is working 
on simplifying the reporting process on 
MyLion.  Until that occurs, we still need to 
use what we have in place.  I ask the 
clubs to report the service they preform 
in MyLion as well as on their own social 
media pages.   
 
The new State Secretary-Treasurer 
(SST) for the Lions of Illinois, Mary 
Pemberton, has been in place now for a 
month and is making great progress in 
organizing our State Office.  The State 
Office Hours are Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Thursday between 8-12AM and 
12:30-4:30PM.  If you need to contact 
Mary, please do it during those hours.  
The contact information for the state 
office is as follows: 
 
Lions of Illinois, Inc. 
828 South 2nd Street, Suite 101 
Springfield, IL 62704 
217-299-9113 
 
sst@illinoislionsmd1.org 
 
This weekend our next Council of 
Governors for 2020-2021 will begin their 
formal training in Bloomington. I ask that 
you continue your support of this council, 
as well as step up to support the next 
one.  Over the next five months they will 
be putting their district cabinets and state 
committees together to serve the Lions of 
Illinois.  They will need to fill a number of 
positions to help them accomplish their 
district and council goals. Consider 
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stepping up and assisting them during 
their year.  
 
Continue providing service to your 
communities and recruit a few new Lions 
during the event. 
 
-Lion Jerome Perez,  
MD-1 Council Chair 
---------------------------------------------------------- 
MD1 Leadership Chair (GLT) 

 
Lions of MD1, 
 
Just what is Succession Planning?  
Simply said, it is planning ahead to fill 
leadership positions in your club or 
district.  As an example, many clubs 
elect a Second Vice President who then 
moves up to First Vice President 
BEFORE becoming Club President.  
Think about the experience a Lion can 
gain by moving up the chairs.  There is 
not just the experience gained at club 
meetings, fundraisers or service 
projects, but also the interactions and 
relationships that can develop.  And, 
let’s not forget learning opportunities.  
Just to name a few, consider LCI online 
officer training, USA Canada Lions 
University officer training, LCI webinars 
and of course educational seminars 

offered at the district or multiple district 
level.  Clubs serve their communities 
better with well-prepared and 
experienced leaders. 
 
At the district level, moving from Zone 
Chair to Second Vice District Governor 
on to First Vice District Governor and 
then Governor is a typical succession.  
A Lion could also become the District 
Cabinet Secretary or Treasurer and then 
move to Governor.  The Lions 
International Constitution and By-Laws 
provides specifics about requirements to 
be District Governor.  Again, attending 
Cabinet meetings, Council meetings, 
participating in the MD1 Vice Governor 
Elect Training School and Governor 
Elect Training School as well as the 
training offered by LCI provides a Lion 
with tools to be the best leader at the 
District and Multiple District level. 
 
Some clubs and districts don’t have a 
succession plan for their leadership.  
Others have plans, but have had people 
drop out due to personal reasons.  
Things happen.  Whatever the reason, 
by not filling these positions in a timely 
manner with well qualified Lions, there is 
stress and less preparedness for 
leadership.  We owe it to the people we 
serve to provide the best leaders.  If 
your club or district has a succession 
plan, well done and keep it up!  If it 
doesn’t, put the topic on the agenda for 
your next meeting. 
 
-Jama Wahl, GLT 
jamawahl@yahoo.com 
 
--------------------------------------------------- 

mailto:jamawahl@yahoo.com
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– 50 Nno More!

 

 

Francis "Snap" Hornung 
BARTONVILLE - Francis "Snap" H. 
Hornung, 72, of Bartonville passed away 
on Friday, January 17, 2020, at St. 
Francis Medical Center in Peoria after 
being involved in a car accident. 

Snap was born on July 7, 1947, to Harry 
and Marion Hornung. He married Susan 
"Sue" Pfefflinger on May 5, 1984. 

He is survived by one sister, Pat (Gary) 
Harris; and two nephews, Brian (Kim) of 
Aruba and Kevin (Danielle) of Peoria. 
Also surviving are seven nieces and 
nephews who he adored. 

He was preceded in death by his wife, 
Sue; and his parents, Harry and Marion 
Hornung. 

Snap retired from Keystone after 43 years 
of service. He was well-known in 
Bartonville for all the volunteer work he 
has done and being active in the 
Bartonville American Legion and 
Bartonville Lions Club, where he served 
as President and Vice-President. At the 
time of his death, Snap was serving as 1st 
Vice-President of the Bartonville Lions 
Club and a member of the Bartonville 
VFW Aux, where he was a life 
member.Send 

He worked Spoon River Drive for many 
years, making donuts, helping the Lions 
Club raise money for their many projects. 
He was a Peoria Chiefs Booster Club 
member, where he could be heard selling 
50/50 tickets. He was an avid bowler and 
a huge fan of both the Peoria Rivermen 
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and Bradley Braves. Snap just enjoyed 
helping anyone that needed help. 

Visitation will be Thursday, January 23, 
2020, from 4 to 8 p.m. at Davison-Fulton 
Bartonville Chapel. A funeral service will 
be Friday, January 24, 2020, at 11 a.m., 
with visitation one hour prior to the 
service at the funeral home. Cremation 
will be accorded following the service. 

In lieu of flowers, memorials may be 
made to the Bartonville Lions Club or 
Bartonville American Legion.   

We will be missing his announcements – 
50-50 State  fundraisers. 

Online condolences can be submitted at 
www.davison-fulton-
bartonvillechapel.com. 

------------------------------------------------------ 

Send your 
articles, news and 
photographs to 
Edior, Lions Leos 
MD1 Magazine 
at:  
ILStateEditor@g
mail.com 

 

 

http://www.davison-fulton-bartonvillechapel.com/
http://www.davison-fulton-bartonvillechapel.com/
mailto:ILStateEditor@gmail.com
mailto:ILStateEditor@gmail.com
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2019 Carlinville Lions supports local 
charity programs Lions check 
presentation image 2019 Lions Carnival 
Chair presents $5,000 check to Eleanor 
Harms, one of the organizers of the 
Carlinville Federat d Church Children's 
Shopping Spree.  Check presentation 
image 2019 Lions Carnival Chair 
presents $1,000 check to Salvation 
Army Christmas bell ringing organizers 
Fred Newman (l.) and Roger Anderson 
(r.).  
------------------------------------------------------ 
District `1A Chicago OakLawneral 
lions clubs , Leo’s and friends 
gathering together to help pack the the 
food. Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year  
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------------------------------------------------------ 
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This December, the Lake Zurich Leo's 
Club conducted their first toy drive.  The 
drive benefited Lurie's Children's 
Hospital in Chicago.  
 
The Leos, with generous donations from 
3 local Walgreens stores as well as their 
own funds (raised thru corn sales at 
Lake Zurich Lion's Alpine Fest) were 
able to amass 185 toys.   
 
The Leo's, along with their sponsor Lake 
Zurich Lion Alison Rigsby, drove their 12 
passenger "sleigh", loaded with Leos 

and toys, from Lake Zurich to Chicago 
to deliver there presents on December 
18th. 
------------------------------------------------------ 

 
Morrison Lions participated in the 
annual Christmas Parade:  Left to Right 
- Terry Costello, Bob Countryman, "The 
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Lion" (Lynn Wiebenga) Jim Blakemore, 
Ken Jansma, and Bob Smith. 
 
Morrison Lions assisted Santa and Mrs. 
Claus at Northside Elementary by giving 
treat bags to the students.  Ten (large) 
elves formed an assembly line at the 
close of their meeting to fill 275 bags.  
Shown from back to front - Left side:  
Keith Hamstra, Steve Wroble, Ken 
Jansma.   Right side:  Bart Smith, Jim 
Blakemore, Bob Smith, Darlene Smith, 
Lynn Wiebenga and seated, Flora 
Stralow. 
 
Lions Club members donate caps, 
scarves, and gloves/mittens to the 
Helping Hand Group for distribution to 
families needing assistance.  Shown 
with part of the items is Darlene Smith 
on the left and Flora Stralow on the 
right. 
------------------------------------------------------ 

 
Dear Lion, 
 
We ask that you please visit our website 
and review the documents we are 
sending you. Please share with your 
Lions Club and Leo Club. Our Leo 
Council is working extremely hard to 
coordinate an awesome 4th 
USA/Canada Leo Leadership Forum in 
Visalia, California. We will have great 
motivational speakers, workshops for 
Leos and Lions, daily fun activities 
hosted by the Leo Council, a joint 
service project, and a fun but 

educational trip to Yosemite National 
Park. That is why we ask for the support 
of all Lion Leaders to promote and share 
our material with your clubs, Leos, and 
Parents. This is great educational and 
networking opportunity for Leos. I also 
invite you to watch the video below 
made by Leo Jemimah of Arizona that 
previews highlights of the 3rd Leo 
Leadership Forum held in Arizona. 
 
If you have any questions about the 4th 
Leo Leadership Forum. Feel free to 
email or call us. We are here to help you 
with any questions you might have. 
 
The USA/Canada Leo Advisory Council 
would like to wish a Happy New Year to 
you and your family. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Leo Fabian Maxwell 
Chair, USA/Canada Leo Advisory 
Council
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Chapin Lions

 

No business meetings are held in 
December, but we do have an annual 
Christmas Party. This year’s party was 
held on Tues, Dec. 17th at 6 p.m. at 
Lonzerotti’s Italia  
Restaurant in Jacksonville. Our guest 
speaker for the evening was Jordan 
Post with Shop with a Cop. After 
listening to Jordan speak, it was very 
apparent how 
passionate Jordan is about this 
program. There were lotsnof questions 
and by the end of Jordan’s 
presentation,Chapin Lions had 
volunteered to help in any way in future 
events. The evening was a huge 
success! The air was 
filled with the Christmas season and 
wonderful fellowship! A huge thank you 
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to the Christmas Committee members 
for another job well done.  
--------------------------------------------------------------------

 

 
1.  Durand BSA Cub scout Pack 29 
held the Pinewood Derby Jan 26th.  
Durand Lions Club provide the judges. 

 
We also are the chartering institution for 
the Scouts. 
 
2.  Rose Day Kickoff at the Stockholm 
Inn in Rockford. 
 
3.  Gov Richard Delp made his official 
visit to the Durand Lions Club. 
 
David Waller 
 
Durand Lions Club Secretary 
------------------------------------------------------ 

The Highland Lions once again 
encouraged youth to share their artistic 
talents in the 32nd annual Lions 
International Peace Poster Contest.  
This year the theme Is “The Journey of 
Peace.” Ninety entries from four district 
schools were judged and a winner from 
each school was selected.  The Lions 
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hosted the winners and their families at 
a membership meeting in January.  The 
winners were: Oscar Prater, Grantfork 
Elementary; , Jake Donaho , Highland 
Elementary; Annie Etter, St Paul 
Elementary; and Kylie Sowers, Highland 
Middle School.  Annie Etter’s entry was 
selected at the District 1G level.  Lion 
Dan Grandame is the Highland Lions 
chairperson. 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------

 
Genoa-Kingston 2020 Spelling Bee 
 

 The Genoa Lions invited the 12 
finalists in the district Spelling Bee to 
dinner this Wednesday night (1/15) at 
the Masonic Temple in Genoa. Three 
students from 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th 
grades were successful in their class 
spelling bees and ready to spell their 
way to the regionals to be held at 
Kishwaukee College in Malta in 
February. The winner of this year’s 
Genoa-Kingston Spelling Bee was Ava 
Brooks, a 7th grader at Genoa-Kingston 
Middle School and the daughter of Craig 
and Angie Brooks. The second place 
winner was Jack McCombs, the son of  
Rocko & Jayme McCombs, he is an 8th 
grader at Genoa-Kingston Middle 
School. Six of the 12 spellers were 
eliminated by round 5 and the winner 
was crowned in round 17. The 
alternate/3rd place speller was Brycen 
Wiegartz (5th grader). 
 
Dinner was hosted by Lion President 
Dale Pelley and the Genoa Lions Club, 
which provided the trophies for the 
Champion and Runner-up. McDonalds 
in Genoa donated 12 -$10 “Arch Cards”, 
one for each contestant. Mr. Paki Uili, 
the Assistant Principal of the Middle 
School acted as “pronouncer”.  Mrs. 
Emily Fowler organized the Spelling Bee 
and was assisted in judging by Principal 
Craig Butcher and teacher Mrs. Katie 
Schumacher of Genoa Kingston Middle 
School. School superintendent Brent 
O’Daniell and John Francis, the principal 
of Genoa Elementary, were there to 
encourage the students.  
 
Here is a list of all the student 
participants: 
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5th grade – Samanth Abracia-Wendel  
5th grade – Daniel Hipolito 
5th grade – Brycen Wiegartz (replaced 
Michael Schmidt, who did not attend) 
(third place) 
6th grade – Adrian Delgado 
6th grade – Maddie Swanson 
6th grade – Brandi Radloff 
7th grade – Addy Vicary  
7th grade – Ava Brooks (Spelling 
Champion)  
7th grade – Moira Mullins 
8th grade – Jack McCombs (second 
place finisher) 
8th grade – Cain Rich 
8th grade – Olivia Moore (replaced 
Kiefer Tripp, who did not attend) 
 
Special thanks go to the Masonic 
Temple, the folks that prepared the 
meal, and to Lion Bradford and 
McDonalds for the Arch Cards. Lion 
Secretary VanDerHeyden made the 
arrangements with the school district 
and secured the trophies from 
Hirschbein Trophies in Sycamore. 
 
Pictured are 12 spellers in the Scripps 
Spelling Bee local competition in the 
Genoa-Kingston School District 424 
which was held in the Masonic Temple 
in Genoa on Jan. 15th.  
 
Pictured (from left to right):  
Front row: Maddie Swanson, Samantha 
Abracia-Wendel, Brycen Wiegartz 
Back row: Olivia Moore, Cain Rich, 
Daniel Hipolito, Jack McCombs (2nd), 
Addy Vicary, Ava Brooks (1st), Moira 
Mullins, Adrian Delgado, Brandi Radloff. 
 
----------------------------------------------------- 
 

Saturday, 12/20, the Palestine Lion's 
Club distributed 20 Christmas Baskets. 
16 to Palestine and 4 to Flat Rock. The 
Lion's enjoy this event every year and 
hope the recipients do as well. After we 
were finished, we meet at The Village 
Inn for lunch and fellowship. Merry 
Christmas to all!! 
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Lion Starr Pearse received a Key award on 
12-20 for opening the door of Lionism to at 
least two individuals. Lion Starr is a great 
asset to our club 
 
Lion President Otie Tuttle presented a 
monetary card to Cynthia Bantican owner 
of The Village Inn restaurant. Cynthia is a 
great supporter of our Palestine Lion's 
Club!! We hold 2 meetings a month and 
have one event at the restaurant. 
 

  
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 
SCHOLARSHIP WINNERS! 
------------------------------------------------------ 

 
Caring & Sharing. Big Thank You to all 
that donated to this worthy cause. It is 
your Support that makes this happen. 
Special Thanks to those that work 
behind the scenes. It is a good thing 

when we can make someone’s 
Christmas a little Merrier. 

 
The 2019 Ad/Supporter's raffle winner 
from the Heart of Illinois All-Star game 
was Anderson Ford of Clinton. Pictured 
are Lion Larry Runion and Randy 
Anderson. Thank you Anderson Ford 
from the Warrensburg-Latham Lions 
Club  for your support ! 
------------------------------------------------------ 

 
Morrison Lions furnished snacks for 
campers recently at Camp 
Reynoldswood in Dixon.  Club President 
Darlene Smith, her husband, Rick, and 
two grandsons delivered the snacks 
which included grapes, snack mix, 
watermelon and popsicles.  The 
experience was very rewarding.  
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Pictured is President Darlene Smith with 
grandsons Cameron McDonnell on her 
left and Evan McDonnell on her right.  
When they departed from the camp both 
grandsons stated they felt they needed 
to learn some sign language.  We can 
hope these two 14 year old boys will 
become Lions and thus would be 3 
generations as their Mother is also a 
Morrison Lions Club member.  It was a 
very rewarding experience. 
------------------------------------------------------ 

 
Malta Lions, with the help of the Malta 
Mustang 4-H Club, packaged Cheer 
Boxes for shut-ins and less fortunate 
families in the community. Twenty boxes 
were packed and delivered by the Lions 
and 4-Hers. 
------------------------------------------------------ 

Westmont Lions Club President Lion 
Stella Qualizza (l) welcomed District 
Governor Lion Jerome Perez and First 
Lady Maggie to the Westmont Lions 
Clubs' Christmas celebration. ‘Twas a 
fun night for all!! 
--------------------------------------------------- 

 
The Naperville Noon Lions has sponsored 
this Leader Dog in training. Her name is 
Cheyenne and she is a Lab/Golden Retriever 
mix who is currently being socialized and 
learning manners in Illinois. After 
socialization, she will move onto training to 
be a Leader Dog for the Blind. 
----------------------------------------------------------  

 
 
The Wheaton Chamber presented this 
Business Excellence Award to the Wheaton  
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Lions Club for the club's 75+ years of service 

 
to the Wheaton community. A BIG ROAR for 
the Wheaton Lions!!! 
---------------------------------------------------------- 

 
The Itasca Lions Club hosted a Holiday Party 
at Markland Homes for the children 
residents. The Lions visited, caroled to the 
children, and Santa and his Elf distributed 
gifts to each child. The Lions also fed staff 
members with a buffet to thank them for all 
they do for these special children. The event 
was attended by 15 Lions and an additional 
9 family and friends of the club. 

 
Aurora Noon Lion Dick Schindel fills gift 
buckets for the club's 2019 Christmas Party 
for the deaf and hearing-impaired students 
---------------------------------------------------------- 
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Waterman Lion club toured the renovation 
in progress at the Egyptian Theatre in 
DeKalb. Shown here are Lion Shawn 
Blombaum and his daughter in the foyer. 
---------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Waterman Lions Club President Lion 
Suzanne Sedlacek (l) and DeKalb Lions Club 
Secretary Carolynn Werline (r) were table 
mates at the joint Christmas party. 
---------------------------------------------------------- 

 
This photo shows all of those who 
participated in the blood glucose testing and 
showed the "thumbs up" for having the test 
done at the December Fox River Region 
Meeting hosted by the Huntley Area Lions 
Club. 
---------------------------------------------------------- 

On January 8, 2020, ten ladies were inducted 
(the above are the latest new members, six 
were entered earlier) as Lions into the Lisle 
Ladies Lions Club Branch. It was an exciting 
evening for all in attendance at the Claim 
Jumper Restaurant in Lombard, IL. Past 
President Lion Gudrun Yngvadottir from 

Iceland conducted the Induction Ceremony. 
It was an exciting evening for all. 
----------------------------------------------------------  

 
Clarendon Hills Lions Club Secretary Lion Dr. 
Bill Hamill (l) welcomes the newest member, 
Lion Jeff Chadwell (c). His sponsor is Lion 
Ross Hurst (r). 
---------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Chicago Ond World Centennial Lions Club 
held their diabetes screening a presentation 
at the Lisle Hall. Which was a very educative 
event. 
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MARKETING & 
COMMUNICATIONS 

 
by Lion Larry McGuire 
 
I read many newspapers, and from time 
to time I come across something worth 
sharing.  The below article was 
published in The Monitor (Rio Grande 
Valley, TX).  It is being reprinted with 
permission from the author. 
 
THREE KEY ELEMENTS OF 
LISTENING 
by Steve Ahlenius, President  & CEO 
McAllen (TX) Chamber of Commerce 
 
Listening is a challenge.  We are 
bombarded with so much stimulation, 
noise, and digital overload that our 
attention-span and ability to listen are 
becoming less and less.  Social media 
has reduced one-on-one communication 
and has eliminated all the small social 
cues we get when we listen and talk 
face to face.  We hear, but we do not 
listen.  Also, as we have become more 
divided culturally, we are quick to put 
people in particular silos based on 
labels and ”trigger” words.  
 
We do a lousy job of listening.  We may 
hear the word coming out of a person’s 

mouth, but we allow internal and 
external distractions to steal our focus.  
The typical process for many people 
today is to speak and then, in turn, wait 
to talk again.  We never really hear what 
the other person is saying because we 
are already processing what we are 
going to say next. 
 
Because of the breakdown in listening, 
many people feel disrespected, which 
creates more conflict and 
misunderstanding.  There are three 
basic things a person can do to become 
a more active listener and improve the 
process: 
 
1) Focus your attention.  The typical 
trap is to begin thinking about what you 
are going to say next when you are 
talking to someone.  Don’t follow your 
thoughts, judgments and preconceived 
ideas.  Focus on the other person and 
what they are saying.  Look him/her in 
the eyes, and keep from crossing your 
arms, because of the body language 
you are sending.  The power of being 
engaged with what is being said 
changes the conversation and tone. 
 
2) Respect the speaker.  We have 
become so quick to try to discredit a 
person, and we are losing the dignity of 
ideas and exchange.  Appreciating the 
speaker and the points he/she is trying 
to make sends a positive vibe that can 
change the whole tenor of conversation.  
The person in your conversation is now 
subconsciously picking up the vibe of 
respect.  He/she feels more comfortable 
and can communicate more effectively.  
The conversation moves from 
confrontation to dialogue. 
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3) Playback.  Keep the focus on the 
speaker until and the speaker has 
finished, and then paraphrase what 
he/she just said and confirms your 
understanding.  Some times in 
conversation, I will ask the person to 
repeat what he/she just said because I 
may have missed something in tone or 
words. 
 
Our lack of listening skills did not 
happen overnight, and improving our 
abilities to listen will take time.  Good 
listening skills don’t mean you have to 
agree with everything that is being said, 
but it does give you the skill set to have 
a deeper and better understanding of 
what someone else is thinking or 
feeling. 
 
Don’t lose the power of listening.  Active 
listening is a game-changer for 
relationships and business.  
--------------------------------------------------------------------

 

 

------------------------------------------------------ 

 
 At 

 

 
Chicago One World Centennial Lions 
Club’s diabetes awareness event. 
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The Forest Kala Sampath Lions Club 

held their Annual Melvin Jones Birtday 
Party at the Four Points Hotel Sheraton 
at O’hare on January 19th 2020.  
-------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
District 1A held their annual Mid Year 
Lradership Forum at the Holiday Inn at 
Countryside.  There was a fundraiser for 
Cancer patient Jacob.  Ron Schmert 
from River Grove Lions Club.  He had a 
detailed presentation about Child 
Cancer with power power point 
presentation.. 
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------------------------------------------------------

 
Bridgeview ions had theirf Annual 
Spaghegtti Dinner & Honoring of Heros. 
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